
August 7, 2008

Bridge repairs set to begin on Highway 855 north of Smoky
Lake
Smoky Lake... Bridge repairs on the White Earth Creek Bridge are scheduled to begin Aug. 11 on
Highway 855, approximately 1 km north of Smoky Lake. The work will include lifting the girders to
remove debris from under the bridge. 

Traffic on the bridge will be reduced to a single lane with a width of 3.6 metres. Wide loads are
requested to use alternate routes. Work is scheduled to be completed by Aug. 29, weather permitting.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people. Motorists are reminded
that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are present.

For general information, please contact:

Brent Herrick
Bridge Technologist
Alberta Transportation
780-305-2414

To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000.

 

David Robinson
Bridge Technologist
Alberta Transportation
780-305-2408
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